
I am writing to urge you to please vote no on this cannabis ordinance. The cannabis industry is highly destructive to 

the environment. Please don’t allow anymore growing than we already have. We have a severe water shortage in the 

county. In my opinion, there will be “water wars” going on this summer. The people that already grow, will continue to 

grow cannabis and will stop at nothing to get the water they need. Please, vote no! We don’t need anymore cannabis 

in this county! Thank you. Mark Carlstedt.  

 


